PROPERTY ASSESSMENT APPEAL BOARD

ANNOUNCEMENTS

April 6, 2021

Welcome to our new Case Manager

The Property Assessment Appeal Board is pleased to announce Joanne Bos has
joined our team as Case Manager, effective April 6, 2021. Joanne will be assisting our
members in appeal management to further support our mandate of timely, efficient
and fair resolution of appeals.

Joanne has worked most of her career at the Legal Services
Branch of the Attorney General in various roles including
paralegal with the Indigenous Legal Relations group working in
the areas of treaty negotiations and consultation and
accommodation. Her most recent role has been as an assistant
case manager with the BC Farm Industry Review Board which
hears appeals relating to regulated marketing and animal
custody issues as well complaints relating to farm practices.
Joanne also volunteers as a lay counsellor with Citizens Counselling Services
conducting intake interviews, one on one counselling and facilitating workshops.

Joanne can be reached at Joanne.Bos@paab.bc.ca

For more information please contact Jason Bowman, Registrar and Executive
Director at 778 572 2509 or Jason.bowman@paab.bc.ca
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